
November	21,	2017	 	

Dear	Parents	and	Guardians	

We	have	a	few	items	to	catch	up	on:	

- Conferences	are	being	held	at	Sangster	on	Thursday	Nov.	23.	It	is	an	early	dismissal	day	(11:51	
dismissal)	and	scheduled	conferences	begin	shortly	after	that.	Mrs.	Lockerbie	and	Mrs.	
Henderson	have	arranged	their	own	student-	led	format	and	have	communicated	with	their	
families.	See	you	on	Thursday!	

- Friday	is	a	Pro-D	day	(check	the	Sangster	website	for	information	on	future	dates	as	well).	
- Kindergarten	Registration	(and	Nature	Kindergarten)	in	SD#62	is	from	January	29-	Feb.	2,	2018.	

Look	for	Nature	K	information	meetings	to	happen	in	the	weeks	before	those	dates!	
- Group	B	swims	on	Thursday	Nov.	30	(PM).	
- 	

Stuff the Bus!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
From Monday, Nov. 27- Tuesday Dec. 5, we will be collecting non-perishable items 
for the Goldstream Food Bank. The bus will deliver everything once it is filled. 
On Tuesday, Dec. 5, a BC Transit bus, filled with Santa, Mrs. Claus and elves, 
will arrive in our parking lot and we will stuff it full of wonderful food items 
for those in our community who are struggling to feed themselves and their 
families. This is our third year being involved in this project, and it is 
awesome. Sangster families have very generous spirits when it comes to this 
project. Thanks! Let’s start filling up classrooms, the hallway and then the 
bus! 

 

 

Maureen	Lauren,		
Principal-	Sangster	Elementary	School	


